
            December 2015 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 We are excited to announce the birth of our second daughter, Emma 
Scarlett! She was born on November 19th. She was a healthy 8 pounds and 20 
inches long. We thank the Lord for blessing us with another precious little girl. 
She and Christy are both doing well. Vera loves being a big sister, and often 
asks to hold Emma. We covet your prayers for us as we adjust to having a 
newborn in the house again. 

 We only had a few meetings in November because the baby was on the 
way. Christy and Vera stayed home, and I traveled to those meetings by 
myself. I was able to participate in a meeting in Illinois and a conference in 
Wisconsin before Emma was born. After she was born, I had two meetings 
close to home here in Virginia. We praise God for bringing our support up to 
almost 84%! We excitedly look forward to the time when we can move to 
Labrador, Lord willing in April. 

 It was a blessing to be home for Thanksgiving and to spend time with 
family. We will be home for the rest of December. We are glad to take a short 
break from all the traveling and get some extra rest before we start up with 
meetings again on the first Sunday of the new year. Please pray for us also as 
we are trying to nail down the details for our immigration process as we 
prepare to move to Canada. 

 Thank you very much to all who sent gifts or cards to us. We greatly 
appreciate the kindness, generosity, and prayers. We trust that God will richly 
bless you during this Christmas season. 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion


